
March 21, 2023 

 

To the Hazelwood School District Community: 

 

The Board and administration recognize that the closure of Jana Elementary and 

the subsequent redistricting of students and reassignment of staff to other district 

schools has not been an easy transition. 

  

However, there is no expectation that Jana Elementary will reopen, and students 

and staff will remain at their current schools. At the same time, we are encouraged 

by the resilience our Hazelwood School District community has shown throughout 

this season of change and uncertainty. As we look to the future, we are committed 

to supporting all of our students and staff in fully embracing their new school 

communities.  

 

Hazelwood School District Board of Education 


